
Dear Wisconsin and Illinois troops,
Come earn your engineering merit badge this winter at one of our clinics! For the first time, 
Scouts will have access to the restricted motorcycle vault as we learn about some of the 
engineering and styling changes throughout the company’s 120 years of history, even 
speaking with a H-D Engineer or two while earning the Engineering Merit Badge!

DECEMBER 2, 2023; JANUARY 13, 2024; FEBRUARY 17, 2024-8:30AM - 11AM

Registration:
Registration can only be completed through Meg via email or by calling 414-287-2755. Due to
the limited capacity and restricted areas that we will be in the number of adult chaperones per
group booked will be between 2-5, depending on the troop size. 

(For groups 5-10 scouts: 2 adults, 10-15: 3 adults, and 15-20: 4 adults.)

Pre-Work:
There are 2 activities to complete prior to your arrival. These activities are things that cannot 
be done in a museum setting. They should not take more than 1hr to complete. Instructions 
for these activities will be sent out after registration has been received.

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to register your scouts to earn 
their engineering merit badge with the Harley-Davidson Museum!

Meghan Selke-Gorski

H-D Museum –Visitor Experience Lead

Tour Development & 

Youth Program Facilitator

BSA# 12934016

harley-davidson Museum

400 W Canal St, Milwaukee, WI, 53203

(414) 287-2755 

meghan.selkegorski@harley-davidson.com 


